WASILLA CITY COUNCIL ACTION MEMORANDUM CM No. 01-32

SUBJECT: Contract Award to USKH, In The Amount of $40,000 for the Design
of the Tommy Moe-Ilditapark Storm Water System.

REQUESTED BY: Public Works
PREPARED BY: Public Works DATE:May 7, 2001

FOR AGENDA OF: May 14, 2001

SUMMARY: The Tommy Moe-Iditapark Storm Water System is intended to divert
DOT storm water entering Lake Lucille to Iditapark, and to eliminate flooding that
occurs at Tommy Moe Drive. The storm water will be treated before it is discharged
into the park for groundwater recharge. This project is the first of several Storm Water
Pump and Treat Systems that will be used throughout the City using grant funds.

DISCUSSION: USKH was selected for this project design based on their local
knowledge and their previous success in designing storm water systems. This contract
award is intended to provide engineering design and bid ready documents for
construction this summer.

FISCAL IMPACT: _ No X Yes, amount requested: $ 40,000.00
Fund: 11-55-477-845-02 Storm Water Facility
RECOMMENDED ACTION: Council is requested to authorize the contract award to

USKH in the amount of $40,000 for the design of the Tommy Moe-Iditapark Storm
Water System.
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